
My husband worked for DEQ for years until he retired. We BOTH are strong advocates for cleaning up our environment and growing 
cleanup efforts so we will leave our Portland and the world in a better place now/for generations to come. Please make sure you do 
everything possible on behalf of those children’s children!  


